
A Feast For Friends

Deluxe Fries
Cottage Fries served with 
cheddar cheese, crisp bacon 
bits, sour cream and spring 
onions. 

Cheese and Potato 
Pancake
Our highly acclaimed potato 
pancake with a crust of 
golden melting cheese, 
topped with whipped butter 
and served with a side salad. 

Royal Canadian 
Pancakes
Two buttermilk pancakes, 
whole rashers of bacon and 
two fried free-range eggs 
served with whipped butter 
and maple-flavoured syrup. 

Choose 4 from the following:
Hawaiian Ham and 
Cheese Crepes
Two delicate crepes filled 
with thinly sliced Virginia 
ham and melting cheddar 
cheese, garnished with 
grilled pineapple and served 
with a side salad. 

Spinach and Feta 
Crepes
Two crepes filled with 
creamy feta cheese and 
spinach served with sour 
cream and a side salad. 

Mexican Beef 
Crepes
Two crepes filled with 
slow-cooked premium 
minced beef, spices, herbs, 
onions and tomatoes, 
topped with shredded 
lettuce, grated cheese and a 
spicy house-made salsa. 
(Contains almonds.) 

Mexican Chicken 
Crepes
Sautéed chicken with 
cheese, mild chilli and classic 
Mexican ingredients rolled in 
two delicate crepes. Served 
with shredded lettuce and 
our house-made taco sauce, 
“hot” jalapeño peppers and 
sour cream on the side. 

Barramundi Fish 
Fillets
Lightly crumbed fillets of 
Barramundi balanced atop a 
potato pancake with lemon 
parsley butter or house-
made tartare sauce and 
served with a side salad. 

Chicken Schnitzel or 
Parmigiana
Butterflied chicken breast 
crumbed with Japanese-
style breadcrumbs, gently 
fried in butter until golden 
brown and served on a 
buckwheat pancake with a 
wedge of lemon and side 
salad - or with Cajun spices 
served with lemon parsley 
butter. Order Italian-style 
with a slice of ham, melting 
cheese and our delicious 
Napoli sauce. 

Plus 4 from the following:
Alice in Wonderland
Lashings of house-made hot 
chocolate fudge and 
sprinkled with hundreds and 
thousands on two buttermilk 
pancakes topped with vanilla 
ice-cream. 

Short Stack
Two buttermilk pancakes 
with a  choice of cream, 
ice-cream or whipped butter 
or topped with fresh lemon 
and sugar. 

Blueberries
Plump blueberries served on 
two buttermilk pancakes 
with a choice of cream or 
vanilla ice-cream. 

Lemon Berry 
Pancakes
A layer of house-made tart 
lemon custard with 
raspberry and rhubarb on 
top of two fluffy buttermilk 
pancakes topped with vanilla 
ice-cream and lime zest. 

Chocolate Chip 
Pancakes
Two buttermilk pancakes 
studded with pure Belgian 
chocolate chips, with vanilla 
ice-cream and house-made 
hot chocolate fudge, and 
topped with more Belgian 
chocolate chips. 

Bavarian Apple
Warm spiced apple served 
on two buttermilk pancakes 
dusted with cinnamon and 
with a choice of cream or 
ice-cream. 

Hot Buttered 
Walnuts
Rich Californian walnuts 
caramelised in maple-
flavoured syrup and butter, 
dusted with cinnamon and 
served with a choice of cream, 
vanilla or chocolate ice-cream 
on two buttermilk pancakes. 

Jamaican Banana
Golden fried banana, 
drizzled with maple-
flavoured syrup, dusted with 
cinnamon and served with a 
choice of cream, vanilla or 
chocolate ice-cream on two 
buttermilk pancakes. 

Salted Caramel 
Crunch
House-made warm salted 
caramel sauce and roasted 
almonds on two buttermilk 
pancakes topped with vanilla 
ice-cream. 

Add a pot of organic tea, regular coffee or fizzy drink for only $3 
Add a glass of House Wine or Beer for $5    T&Cs apply.

SPEAK TO A TEAM MEMBER OR FOR MORE INFORMATION EMAIL:
bookings@pancakeparlour.com  

LET’S START PLANNING YOUR NEXT CELEBRATION!

A Feast for Friends is available for group bookings of eight or more people and selected menu items must be confirmed prior to booking.

Design your own two 
course menu from $38.


